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Attached is a letter f'rom.Mr. George R. Cannon, a Light Truck Driver
in the Line Construction headquarters at Walnut Creek.

Due to the emergency nature of' the request a transf'er to Auburn under
Section 314. was arranged through Business Representative
Mr. Bob Storrs. If' you concur, please sign and return a copy of' this
letter.

The Union agrees that the above transf'er r:ns:y be made under Section 301.16
of' the Agreement.
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